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Commencement of Cats By-Law
Further to community consultation in June 2022, which received strong 
support from the community, Council now has approval to implement the 
Cats By-Law which will commence on 1 June 2023. 

The implementation of this By-Law aims to promote responsible cat ownership 
by keeping your cat safer, enabling it to enjoy a healthier and longer life and 
to reduce the public and environmental nuisance caused by cats.

What the new Cats By-Law means if you are a cat owner: 

	 As of 1 June 2023:
	 •  �your cat(s) must be confined to your property overnight from 9pm to 7am.
	 •  �Your cat(s) must be registered via Dogs and Cats Online (DACO), 

dogsandcatsonline.com.au. Registration will be free until at least 1 July 2024.

	 •  �Your cat(s) must wear identification. This must include the owner’s name and 
either address or phone number.

	 •  ��Your cat(s) should not cause a nuisance to other residents by way of noise, 
odour, urination or defecation.

	� From 1 January 2024, your cat(s) must be confined to your property 24 
hours a day. 

The By-Law generally limits the number of cats owned to two per property. 
Council acknowledges that some residents already own more than two cats 
and permission for additional cats may be obtained by contacting Council.

Small grants are available for low-income households to assist with enclosures. 
For further information visit campbelltown.sa.gov.au/cats. For tips on how to 
keep your cat happy indoors and cat proofing your property visit the Dog and 
Cat Management Board dogandcatboard.com.au/cats/keeping-cats-in.

Book a Hard Waste Collection
Have you used this year’s hard waste allocation? Each financial year (1 July to 30 
June), residents are entitled to both: 

• �one free hard waste collection of up to 2 cubic metres (2m long x 1m wide x 1m 
high), the equivalent of a standard trailer load, and 

• one free mattress collection of a mattress and/or ensemble base. 

Bookings are essential and can be made all year round. Please do not place items 
kerbside without having a booking. 

To find out more about what is permitted and arrange your booking,  
visit www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/hardwaste.

Volunteer Week 2023
15-21 May 2023 is National 
Volunteer week, where we celebrate 
and acknowledge the generous 
contribution of our Volunteers. 

Every day, Council’s 250 Volunteers 
make the area an even greater place 
to live along with the many more 
Volunteers working in our local area. 
Council says ‘Thank you’ to all of our 
Volunteers. 

We always welcome new Volunteers, 
so if you have some time to spare and 
would like to make a contribution to 
your local Community, visit  
www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/volunteer 
to find out more, or contact Rachel 
on rtelfer@campbelltown.sa.gov.au 
or 8366 9235.
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www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/artshow or 8366 9222

2022 First Prize Winner – 
Growing Up by Lyn Anstey

How would you like to see  your rates spent?

This festival is held at various 
pizza venues during July. 
Come and try new pizza 
creations or enjoy your 
favourite toppings while 
being entertained by the 
live music on offer. 

Campbelltown  
Pizza Festival

July 2023
The festival details will be available soon at 
www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/pizzafestival
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Paintings, Pottery, 
Porcelain, Photography, 
Youth, Aboriginal and 
Islander Peoples’ Art. 

CAMPBELLTOWN 

ART  
SHOW
& SALE

6-13  
May  
2023

Open 10am – 5.30pm Daily from
Saturday 6 May – Saturday 13 May

We invite you to review the Plan and provide your feedback by:
•  �Completing a survey online at connect2.campbelltown.sa.gov.au or in hard copy  

(available from Council’s Office, Campbelltown Library and the ARC Campbelltown from 4 May 2023)
•  �Sending an email to mail@campbelltown.sa.gov.au or letter to ABP Consultation, PO Box 1, Campbelltown SA 5074
•  �Attending our public meeting on Wednesday, 24 May 2023, from 6-7pm at Council’s Chambers.

Further details are available about the consultation from connect2.campbelltown.sa.gov.au  
or by calling 8366 9222.

Council will be consulting on the draft 2023/2024 Annual Business Plan 
and Budget from 4 to 26 May 2023.


